
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                       September 9th, 2024 
 
 Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Andy Potter, Tammy Miller, Frank Wohlrab, Greta Pfaff, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: None 
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the August meeting.  Andy Potter made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Andy Potter to accept the report as being read.  Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Permits:   Operator permits for Amber Jacobson and Kali Lobenstein were reviewed by the Town board.  After review, 
Andy Potter made a motion to approve both operator permits.  Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: Cory Wohlrab is still working with County on the Geier Rd. guard rail project. 
Paperwork for the road closures for Pekala and Miller Ct. were signed and will be sent out. 
 
New Business:  None 
 
Highway Maintenance:   Andy Potter got a bid for the winter sand and salt from Sauk County.  Juneau and Adams do 
not have the bids ready yet. 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Andy Potter made a motion to approve the bills.  Frank Wohlrab 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:45 pm was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Frank Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
 
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


